I Letters to the Editor

Dear editor,

Once again the Cambridge
volunteers came through with fly-
ing colors. The Friends of the
Library Craft show was a great
success.

The Friends of the Library
board and fabulous volunteers
worked together to create some-
thing grand.

We truly appreciate the vol-
unteer crew who worked the
admission table and filled in wher-
ever needed, The Cambridge High
School Silver Cord volunteers who
served lunch, the Lions Club for
taking the time to set up and take
down the floor mat, the lunch crew
who served over 300 lunches, the
bake sale crew who sold out four
tables of home baked goods, the
bakers in the community who
filled those tables, the raffle crew
who sold an abundance of tlckets |
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than 1,000 people got a great start
on the Christmas shopping.

“This has been your best
show ever,” were words spoken by
both shoppers and artisans and
crafters.

All money received from
admission, raffle tickets, bake sale,
and lunches (approximately
$10,000) will be matched by the
Cambridge Foundation and go
toward our exciting new library.

We, the board members of
The Friends, feel so blessed to live
in a community where volunteers
work together to create such a well
organized and fun event to benefit
such a good cause.

Jerol Riesch

on behalf of the
Friends of the
Cambridge Library



